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15/05/2024

MR John White
8 / 105A - Woodlan Street Woodlan Street ST
BALGOWLAH (NSW) NSW 2093

RE: DA2024/0375 - Abbott Road NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

I write in support of the DA proposal for the extended Cafe operation currently in operation at
South Curl Curl Beach. The current coffee service outlet that has been there for now many
years has become a great asset to the area while also providing great service to the local
community. The position/location is ideal due to its lower beachfront position being somewhat
nonintrusive from main view.

Regards

John White.




